
 
 

 

 

WRIGHT-HENNEPIN PLANTS POLLINATOR HABITAT  

AT ITS HEADQUARTERS 
 

Rockford, MN (June 17, 2020) — Minnesota Native Landscapes recently completed 

hydroseeding Wright-Hennepin Cooperative Electric Association’s (WH) native planting at its Rockford 

headquarters. The planting is located on 1.25 acres of land in front of two WH solar communities. The 

property will provide a habitat for pollinators such as birds, bees, butterflies and other wildlife in the near 

future. 

Minnesota Native Landscapes, a local company located in Otsego, Minn., prepped the ground last 

fall by eliminating weeds in the area where the habitat planting was completed. It will take a few years to 

be fully mature, but over time, it will be converted into a rich landscape of native grasses and wildflowers 

for an animal nesting, resting and feeding habitat. 

“WH is excited to see the pollinator habitat flourish in the future,” said Andrea Unger, marketing 

and member service director at WH. “It will provide a home for various pollinators such as bees, 

butterflies and birds which help support the food supply for animals and humans alike. We look forward 

to watching the habitat grow.” 

Wright-Hennepin Cooperative Electric Association is a member-owned, not-for-profit electric 

utility that provides power to rural Wright County and western Hennepin County. The cooperative has 

been a corporate citizen to the area since 1937 and currently serves more than 50,000 electric accounts. It 

is headquartered in Rockford, Minn. 
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WH converted 1.25 acres of land to a pollinator habitat in front of two WH solar communities at its 

Rockford headquarters. Hydroseeding was completed by Minnesota Native Landscapes and will become 

fully mature in a few years. 

 


